Photographer’s Pass Rules & Policies

· Passes can be postponed anytime. Closing the Orchard for maintenance is often last minute and unpredictable based on Mother Nature.
· Only available during business hours. 
· After hours photography is not allowed as orchard maintenance is often unpredictable.
· This is an active farm. Beware of tractors, uneven ground, and active farm activities.  Drivers may not be aware that you are in the orchards.  
· Breaking off branches or picking fruits for props is not allowed. 
· Placing children in the trees on branches is not safe. Branches can break and children will fall.
· Please remain in the public areas of the farm. This is around the market, children’s playground area, parking lot areas, and pick your own areas of the farm.  
· Please avoid taking pictures in Mr. and Mrs. Spicer’s backyard. 
· During the “off” Season, please call 24 hours in advance to be sure the orchard isn’t closed for orchard maintenance. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]· Please leave your name, phone number, a date of planned photo shoot with the front cashier. 
 

